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Three Way Interviews 
Last week invitations were sent out for 
Three Way Interviews. It is important 
that all parents attend these interviews 
for each of their children. These 
meetings are valuable as they allow 
teachers, students and parents to sit 
down and discuss their child‟s 
progress. Meetings will formulate 
student goals and directions for their 
future. Please ensure you book your 
meeting times as soon as possible. 
  
West Side Story 
On Wednesday the 22nd of September 
we will take students to Melbourne to 
see West Side Story. This is very 
exciting for our students and teachers 
and we are looking forward to providing 
our students with an outstanding 
experience.  
  
Year 12's Final Weeks 
These last two weeks of school are 
Year 12's last weeks of school. It will be 
a very sad time as we farewell the 
students who have made a wonderful 

contribution to our school. During the 
last few weeks there are a number of 
celebrations for these students. Our 
Senior Formal will be held on 
Thursday 23rd of September and on 
Friday the 24th of September we will 
hold a farewell morning tea for Year 12 
and their parents, a whole School 
Assembly and muck up activities.  
  
Uniform 
Just a reminder that all students are 
expected to be in full school uniform 
at Tooleybuc Central School. Students 
are now able to wear their Winter or 
Summer uniform. From the beginning of 
Term Four students should be wearing 
their Summer Uniform, don't forget your 
hat!  
  
Currently a number of students are 
wearing 'Billie' shoes. These are not 
acceptable. Students must wear black 
leather enclosed shoes. 
  
Be Positive 
Our Improvement Focus for the last two 
weeks of school is 'Be Positive'. With the 
end of the term approaching and 
students, parents and teachers 
becoming tired, it is easy for people to 
become negative. Our aim is, as a 
school to remain positive and encourage 
every one in the school community to 
continue to do their best and work hard. 
 
  

 
During Transition Day all students were eager to do their best work. 

 
 

  
 

THE BRIDGE 
STUDENT NEWS FROM TOOLEYBUC CENTRAL SCHOOL     10

th
 September 2010    Term 3 Week 8 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE: 
 

 Melanie’s Thoughts 
(page 1) 
 

 HSC Exam Timetable 
(page 2) 
 

 Merit Awards  
(page 3) 

 

 Study Timetable 
(page 3) 

 

 Primary News     
(page 4 ) 
 

 Secondary Bridge 
Report  (page 8) 

 

 Careers Report  
 (page 9) 

 

 Secondary 
Homework (page 11) 
 

 Canteen  (page 15) 
 

 Community 
Information   
(page 16) 

 

 Calendar 2010   
(page 19) 
 

 Absent Notes   
(page 20) 

 
 

 

Tooleybuc Central School, 
Murray Street, Tooleybuc, 
NSW   2736 
 
Ph (03) 50305422 
Fax (03) 50305408 
 
Email:  
tooleybuc-
c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Web: 
www.tooleybuc-
c.schools.nsw.edu.au/   
 

mailto:tooleybuc-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:tooleybuc-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
Term 3 – Week 8                                                                                               Friday, 10

th
 September 

2010 
                                                                                                             

    2  
 
 

Sporting Success 
Our students have recently had a range of 
successes in the sporting arena. All students in 
primary must be congratulated on their efforts to 
win the Nyah Sports Day. A big congratulations 
also must go to our shuttle relay team who were 
successful and our seven age champions. 
 

This is a fantastic effort. Congratulations also to 
those students who travelled to Albury to 
represent our school at the PSSA Regional 
Carnival. You all represented our school proudly. 
 
Fundraising 
 A thank you must go out to all those parents who 
assisted in the Year 5/6 Canberra Excursion 
fundraising.  We have raised a large amount of 
money to significantly lower the cost.  Thank you 
for your support. 
 
Technology 
We are continuing to remain up to date with 
technology in the classroom and across our 
school. Recently we have purchased the 
following: 

 Two more interactive whiteboards. These will 
be installed next week 

 22 new DER laptops. This will provide each 
primary class with 5 learning devices to be 
shared with the students and teachers. 

 A new server. This will increase the speed of 
our network and safety of files. 

National Solar School Program 
Recently we received a grant valued at $55000 
as part of the National Solar School Program. The 
grant allowed for the installation of a number of 
solar panels for the school as well as sensor 
lighting in a large number of rooms to try 
and minimise our energy consumption.  
 
Melanie Wait 
Principal 
 

School Certificate 
Week Day School Certificate Exam 
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Mon 

8 Nov 

English 9:20 – 11:30am  

Science 12:50 – 3:00pm 

Tue 9 

Nov 

Maths 9:20 – 11:30 am 

Aust Hist, Geog, Civics & 

Citizenship 12:50 – 3:00 pm 

Wed 

10 Nov 

Computing Skills 

Online test 8:00am – 5:00pm 

 
 

Up Coming Events Term 3 
 

Week 9  
Tue 14 Sept  Art Lessons – Vicky Lowry 
Wed 15 Sept  Footy Colours Day (Toasted Sandwiches) 
Thur 16 Sept  Speech Pathologist 
 Band – Stu Holt 
 

Week 10 
Mon 20 Sept  Whole School Assembly  
Tue 21 Sept Injections Yr 7 + 10 
 Three Way Interviews 
Wed 22 Sept Westside Story 
Thur 23 Sept Senior Formal 
Fri 24 Sept Year 12 Last Day 
 Year 12 Reports out 
 End Term 3 
 

Week 1 Term 4 
Mon 10 Oct First Day Term 4 (Students and Staff) 
 
 

HSC Exam Timetable 
Week Day HSC Exam 
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Thu 14 Oct 

Agriculture 

Paper 1 

1:55 to 4:00 pm 

Paper 2 

4:10 pm -5:15 pm 

Fri 15 Oct 
English Paper 1 

9:20 – 11:30 am 
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Mon 18 Oct 

English Paper 2 

9:25 – 11:30 am 
 

D & T 12:40 – 2:15 pm 

Tue 19 Oct 

VET Hospitality 

9:25 – 11:30 am 
 

VET Prim Ind 

1:55 – 4:00 pm 

Wed 20 

Oct 

Modern History 

9:25am– 12:30 pm 
 

PDHPE 1:55 – 5:00 pm 

Thu 21 Oct 
Gen Mathematics 

9:25 am – 12 noon 

Fri 22 Oct Nil 
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Mon 25 Oct 

To 

Fri 29 Oct 

Nil 

W
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Mon 1 Nov Nil 

Tue 2 Nov CAFS 1:55 – 4:00 pm 

Wed 3 Nov Nil 

Thu 4 Nov Nil 

Fri 5 Nov 
Biology 

9:25 am – 12:30 pm 
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Merit Scheme 
To reward our students‟ positive behaviour Tooleybuc 
Central School runs a strong Merit Scheme. Students 
are awarded „Merit Awards‟ during the school year and 
an accumulation of these merits equates to levels.  
 

Bronze Level  10 Merits 
Silver Level  Bronze plus and extra 20 Merits 
Gold Level  Silver plus an extra 30 Merits. 
 

Students are given a „Lucky Dip‟ at the achievement of 
each level and presented with a certificate at our 
Whole School Assembly. Those students who achieve 
Gold Level are invited to attend our End of Year Merit 
Excursion. 
 

Silver Merit Awards 
Name Yr Name Yr 
Andrews, Cooper 1 Harding,  Luke  8 
Andrews, Demi 4 Hickey, Harry 6 
Andrews, Tara K Hoare, Rachel 6 
Arblaster, Brett  3 Hoare, Sam  2 
Berg, Emma 4 Johnstone, Jenae 2 
Berg, Jaide  6 Lewke, Tarini 2 
Berg, Sara 1 McKindlay, Prudence 5 
Blachford, Brees  2 McNab, Callum 6 
Borg, Taylar 5 Morton, Samuel  7 
Bowring, Jemima  5 Nimo, Kalatiola 6 
Cordwell,  Hayley 4 O'Bree, Jessica  6 
Gleeson, Georgia 7 Ogle, Jack K 
Gleeson,  Tanner 5 Ogle, Murray 3 
Edelsten,  Emma  K Rogers, Mackinnon K 
Edelsten, Keira 5 Scalora, Toni Mia 1 
Everitt,  Hannah 4 Smith, Natalia 1 
Forster,  Aaron 8 Stobaus, Cody  7 
Gleeson, Jack 9 Thompson, Jemma 3 
Grace, Rachel 3 Wilkins, Cody 9 
Grace, Ryan 2   
Bronze Merit Awards 
Andrews, Madison 7 Johnston, Cody 4 
Atkinson, Gladys 1 Lockhart, Kennedy 11 
Batty, Naomi 10 Lockhart, Remy  7 
Blachford, Taylen  K Lyons, Padraig  1 
Bolger, Richard 9 Main, Chelsea 5 
Butcher, Yazmyn 2 Main, Jack 3 
Carlo, Jayson 9 Mammone, Angela K 
Carter, Indianna K Mammone, Joseph  1 
Chamberlain, 
Montana 

K 
McNab, Riley 3 
Monk, Brandon 10 

Cordwell,  Steven 5 Nimo, Manu 3 
Dastey, Amber 3 Nimo, Talahiva  K 
Dastey, T-J 2 Pitlo, Skye 7 
Domaille,  Laura  4 Pitlo, Teake 9 
Domaille,  Ryan  1 Pyatt, Sarah 10 
Domaille, Thomas 4 Richardson, Kellie 6 
Edelsten, Ben 3 Richardson, Paul 9 
Forster,  Jason 6 Smales, Sharharla 9 
Grinham, Mitchell K Smith, Sam 4 
Hack, Kiara 2 Spinks, Cooper  6 
Hack, Hayden 1 Walsh, Stephanie 10 
Hickey, Thomas 8 Wilkins, Leighton 5 
Hodgson, Abbey  7 Zanker, Eden 5 
Hodgson, Lane 4   

Home Study Timetable 
It is important that all students participate in a 
regular study routine.  Below is a guide to assist 
your child in their organisation. 
 
During this time students should be: 

 Completing homework, projects, 
assignments, research 

 Reading over class notes 

 Summarising notes 

 Re-reading old tests 

 Completing old exam questions 
Obviously some students may have things on 
some nights and therefore the timetable may be 
adapted to weekends or added to another night. 
 
This timetable is a suggest study/homework 
timetable for students to follow.  This will assist in 
the development of subject knowledge. 
 
Year 7/8 

Time Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

20 
mins 

Eng Maths Eng Maths Eng 

20 
mins 

PDH 
PE 

HSIE Sci HSIE Maths 

20 
mins 

HSIE Sci 
Music
/Art 

Sci TAS 

 
Year 9/10 

Time Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

30 
mins 

Eng Maths Eng Sci Eng 

30 
mins 

Maths Sci Maths HSIE 
Elect 

3 

30 
mins 

HSIE 
Elect 

1 
PDH 
PE 

Elect 
2 

HSIE 
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Primary News 
We have a number of events coming up over the 
next few weeks which may involve your child.  
 

Important Dates: 

 Whole School Assembly  - Mon 20th 
September 

 Three Way Interviews - Tues 21st September 
 

Values 
Our Values for Week Six was Participation. 
Congratulations to the following students who 
have demonstrated these values: 
Kindergarten:   Montana Chamberlain 
Year 1/2:   Yazmyn Butcher 
Year 3/4:   Jack Main 
Year 5/6:   Trazz Smales 
 

Our Values for Week Seven was Care. 
Congratulations to the following students who 
have demonstrated these values: 
Kindergarten:   Indianna Carter 
Year 1/2:   Sara Berg 
Year 3/4:   Rachael Grace 
Year 5/6:   Tanner Gleeson 
 

Home Reading 
Home reading is an important aspect of your 
child‟s literacy development. Each student in 
primary has a yellow home reading booklet where 
they record how much reading they have 
undertaken. Just 15 minutes of reading a night 
can make a huge difference to your child‟s 
abilities.  
 

Literacy & Numeracy Activities 
Literacy & Numeracy day was celebrated on 
Wednesday 1st September. Students were split 
into mixed groups and rotated around each of the 
primary classrooms. Students were exposed to 
literacy and numeracy games/activities.   
 

 
Billy and Neve use the Interactive Whiteboard for Numeracy. 

 
Miss Rutherford explaining an activity 

 
Jack solves a problem on the Interactive Whiteboard. 

 
Mrs Hazlett explains her activity 
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Jenae and Tara solve a mathematical problem 

 
Nyah Sports 
The rain held off and a wonderful day was had by 
all.  It was great to see all the students 
participating and having a good time in all the 
events.  Mixing with other students from 
Manangatang, Nyah District and Piangil was also 
a highlight of the day.  Tooleybuc had a very 
successful day.  After all events had concluded, 
the relay was run and won by a determined 
Tooeybuc team.  Congratulations to those 
students who ran and had a firm grip of the baton 
– Taylen Blachford, Ryan Domaille, Gladys 
Atkinson, Cooper Andrews, Valerie Atkinson, 
Manu Nimo, Jemma Thompson, Murray Ogle, 
Laura Domaille, Lane Hodgson, Chelsea Main, 
Leighton Wilkins.  
 
Many of our students performed exceptionally 
well on the day.  As a result we had 7 age 
champions out of a possible 14.  Congratulations 
go to Ryan Domaille (6 Years Boy), Gladys 
Atkinson (7 Years Girl), Cooper Andrews (7 Years 
Boy), Brees Blachford (8 Years Boy), Murray Ogle 
(9 Years Boy), Laura Domaille (10 Years Girl) and 
Leighton Wilkins (11 Years Boy).  

 
Age champions from Nyah Sports Day. 

The many practises that our students have had 
over recent weeks duly paid off with Tooleybuc 
being declared the winner of the event.  
Congratulations to all students for a very 
successful day. 
 
Student Challenge  
Part of a new section of the newsletter will involve 
a student challenge section. There will be one 
question for the infants to solve and one for the 
primary to solve. The first 3 students from each 
section to bring me the correct answers to both of 
their questions receive a merit card and a pick 
from Mr Naylor‟s prize box. Primary students are 
not allowed to answer infant‟s questions and vice 
versa. Answers need to be submitted to Mr Naylor 
in writing with your name on it. Remember you 
have to answer both questions! 
 
Last Fortnight Winners 
Infants:   Mackinnon Rogers 
Primary:  Taylar Borg 
 
Infants Challenge 
During a crazy weekend of paintball, four friends 
were having great fun. The paint came in blue, 
green, yellow and red. Coincidentally, the four 
friends had T-shirts in those same colours. 
Brenda used blue paint balls. The person in the 
green T-shirt used yellow paint balls. James was 
not wearing a red T-shirt. Diane used green paint 
balls and wore a blue T-shirt. Simon was the only 
person who used paint which was the same 
colour as his T-shirt. Can you tell which colour 
paint they each used and the colour of their 
respective T-shirts? 
 
Primary Challenge  
During the latest round of the Brain Bashers 
triathlon, Keith was fourth. Adrian is not the 
oldest, but is older than Duncan, who was not 
second. The child, who was next in age to the 
youngest, finished second. The child who finished 
in third place is older than the child who finished 
first. Billy is younger than the child who finished in 
third place. Can you determine who finished 
where and place the children in order of age? 
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Fox 
Students in Kindergarten to Year Four went to 
see an operatic performance of the book „Fox‟ by 
Margaret Wild on Tuesday 31st August. The 
performance surprised many students as it was 
an opera, meaning it was entirely sung.  
 

 
Fox performers 
 

Year One and Two 
 

Literacy 
This term the students have been undertaking 
Accelerated Literacy. The first text we studied 
was „The Mouse-Deer and the Crocodile‟. For one 
of the writing tasks based on this text the students 
used the writing plan generated by Margaret 
Graetz learning to write opening sentences for a 
story. The writing plan was when – where – there 
– action – who (personality, appearance, thing).  
 
The following are some of the sentences created 
by the students to write sentences. 
 

One really cold afternoon in the house there slept 
a happy small mouse.  Ryan D 
 

One day on a roof top there played an amazing 
large vampire.   Toni  
 

At night in the jungle there crept a big glad gorilla. 
Sara 

 

Today in the sandpit there drove an awesome 
monster truck.   Ryan G  
 

Under the moonlight in a garden there lived a 
funny little prince and princess. Jenae 
 

A long time ago in the garden there lived an upset 
fat bat.  Tarini  
 
 
 
 

Mathematics 
This term the students have been busy exploring 
the various areas of maths. On Tuesday they 
have been undertaking Count Me in Groups, 
thank you Annette Blachford for coming in and 
helping with these maths groups. At the start of 
every lesson the students and I have been 
undertaking maths games on the interactive 
whiteboard using Notebook or online maths 
games. If anyone would like the web addresses 
for the games we play please contact me at 
school. 
 
Science 
The students have been undertaking the „Collie‟s 
Garden Party‟ project. They have researched the 
twenty minibeasts invited to Collie‟s party and we 
have begun receiving the clues we need to use to 
work out the ten minibeasts invited to sleep over. 
If you would like to see for yourself „Collie‟s 
Garden party‟ the website is: 
http://www.cap.nsw.edu.au/Collie_2010/Collie-
garden/index.html  

 
Kiara placing the selected minibeasts on to the guest list 
 

The Arts 
This term the students have been undertaking the 
Visual Art unit „Crazy Creatures‟. In which they 
have been studying spiders and insects. They 
have also been fortunate enough to have 
sessions with an illustrator and visiting artist. With 
the illustrated they explore charcoal drawings, 
including drawing a cat face and a crazy face. 
 

http://www.cap.nsw.edu.au/Collie_2010/Collie-garden/index.html
http://www.cap.nsw.edu.au/Collie_2010/Collie-garden/index.html
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Ryan, Brees, Yazmyn, Natalia and Paddy with their crazy 

face drawings. 
 

 
Sam and Sara with their cats drawings. 

 

 
Hayden and Tarini students with their cats drawings 

 
With the visiting artist the students undertook 
drawings involving the steps of colouring a picture 
with crayons, then painting over it with ink. Once 
the ink was dry the students used a ruler and 
skewer to scrape the ink away to reveal the 
crayon underneath. 
 

 
Joseph, Corey and Kiara with their scraped art work. 

 
Three lucky students under took encaustic which 
involved heating/melting bees wax, resin and 
pigments on a small special iron and either 
pressing it or pushing it onto special paper to 
create patterns. 

 
Jenae, Cooper and Madison with their melted crayon art 

work. 

Personal Development and Health 
The students have been discussing „making 
decisions‟. As a part of this they have been 
working with a partner to create posters showing 
people making good and bad decisions for 
different situations. 

 
By Valerie 
 
 
By Tamara-Jade 
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Secondary Report 
 

Welcome Year 6 
The very enthusiastic members of our Year 6 
class were welcomed for a day in the life of a 
secondary student this week.  Lessons were 
had in Art, Food Technology and Sport so 
students could experience how lessons work 
in the secondary school. 
 
Our Year 6 students proved how talented and 
creative they were across the day with a 
variety of art prints and drawings attempted 
and then taken home.  For lunch the students 
created a stuffed baked potato and had a 
smoothie to wash it all down! 
 
Not to be outdone competively the students 
battled valiantly against students in Years 7 
and 8 for the crown of Bootball Champion.  
Some of the more memorable moments 
included Billy‟s very inventive bowling style 
and the some spectacular catches made by 
Cooper. 
 
Thank you to all students who participated in 
the day – their behaviour was outstanding 
and we are looking forward to having them as 
part of our secondary school in the coming 
year. 
 

 
Ms Wait welcomes Year 6 students. 
 

 
Year 6 show their artistic talents during Transition Day. 

 
Tech Heads 
Teachers have been fortunate this week in 
getting some extra support and insight into 
how to use the laptops in their classrooms.  
Thank you to Deb Morton for visiting and 
giving the secondary teachers some very 
valuable information that we look forward to 
using in the future. 
 
One last push 
It‟s coming to that time of the year when we 
are looking to saying goodbye to the amazing 
members of our Year 12 class.  Having 
completed their trial exams to see what work 
they still need to complete, the gang should 
now be focused on that revision that will help 
them succeed in the upcoming exams.  All of 
the Year 12 teachers are busily integrating 
revision into their lessons so that the 
remaining time left at school is valuable.  We 
look forward to the extra work these students 
will be completing in the next few weeks. 
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Year 11 PDHPE 

 

 
 
 
Immunisation 
Final doses of Hep B and HPV and one off dose 
of Varicella for all for Year 7 students Tuesday 
September  21st.  
 

Careers 
Last week I had the pleasure in visiting our Year 
Ten students who were completing their first week 
of Work Experience.  All students received 
excellent reports from their employers who have 
commented on qualities such as their willingness 
to work, initiative, ability to follow instructions and 
punctuality.  Well done.  
 

 Year Ten comments on their experiences follow: 
 
For my work experience I worked in the photo lab 
in Amcal I really enjoyed my time there I got to do 
lots of stuff like developing films printing, photos, 
serving customers and scanning /fixing photos.  I 
really enjoyed my time at Amcal, it was a lot of fun 
and the people there were lovely. 

Naomi Batty 

 
Naomi Batty – Kent’s Amcal, working in photo lab. 
 

For my work experience I went to Swan Hill 
Suzuki and I really enjoyed my time there 

While I was there I worked on bikes, taking the 
motors apart, fitting barkbusters to the front of rmx 
450z and took the suspension out of a landcrusier 
etc. I would now like to go into a career in 
motorbike and car mechanics.  I am hoping that I 
get an apprenticeship with them. 

Mark Whitfield. 
 

 
Mark Whitfield – Swan Hill Suzuki, small engine mechanics 
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. 

For my work experience I went to the Tooleybuc 
Garage and I really enjoyed my experience. While 
I was there I engaged in a range of different 
things such as servicing cars fitting tires and 
customer service. After this experience I would 
now like to commence a career in mechanics.  

By Brandon Monk  
 

 
Brandon Monk – Tooleybuc Garage, assistant diesel 
mechanic. 
 

 
Sarah Pyatt – Piangil Primary School, assistant in classroom. 
 

For work experience I went to The Swan Hill 
Guardian.  During my week at the Guardian I 
wrote articles, advertisements and did a little bit of 
filing. Every one was extremely nice and I learnt 
heaps of different things. I would definitely 
consider journalism as a career and can’t wait for 
my next week of work experience.  

Stephanie Walsh   
 

I was also fortunate to be able to visit two of my 
Hospitality students completing Work Placement. 
 
Kennedy completed two weeks gaining skills in 
front of house operations and in the kitchen.  
Extremely positive comments were made on 
Kennedy‟s ability to complete any task asked of 

him, his excellent communication skills, his 
initiative and hard working nature.  He hopes to 
revisit „The Lake house‟ in 2011. 
 
I just completed two weeks work experience at 
‘The Lake House Restaurant’. Some of my best 
experiences were working with the chefs and 
seeing how an exclusive restaurant runs.  I 
improved my precision cutting, learnt how to 
make Duck Liver Parfait, lemon charlotte with 
citrus salad and many other delicious dishes.  It 
was the best experience of my life and I hope to 
continue a career in this area in the future. 

Kennedy Lockhart 
 

 
Kennedy Lockhart at the Lake House, Daylesford. 

 
I recently completed work placement at the 
Tooleybuc Sporting Club.  I enjoyed my week, I 
got to meet new people, learn more skills in food 
preparation and I enjoyed cooking my own lunch 
using deep fryers, cutting vegetables and fruit, 
using the commercial dishwashers, setting up the 
salad bar, organising the desert area. 
 
Thank you to the Tooleybuc Club for giving me 
the opportunity and thank you to Kat, Elle, Lois, 
Greg and Craig for teaching me these new skills.  

Axel Hagley 
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Axel Hagley at Tooleybuc Sporting Club  

 
Well done to both students. 
 
Year Twelve Students 
Some students have been busy completing VTAC 
applications and thinking through their options.  It 
is important to consider a wide range of options 
and this sometimes requires one to think 
differently.  With only two weeks remaining of 
school for Year Twelve it is imperative that 
students update their resumes, lodge all VTAC, 
UAC and SATAC applications, apply for special 
consideration, consider accommodation options, 
consider TAFE and other providers. Those hoping 
to gain employment should also be preparing and 
updating their portfolios to go with their resumes. 
Students should also practise their interviewing 
techniques, all of these things I can help you with, 
organise a time and visit the Careers Room. 
 
Remember if you couldn‟t visit Universities/TAFEs 
on their Open Day you can organise to visit them 
at any time, Term Three holidays may be the 
perfect opportunity. 
 
Year Twelve, concerned you may not get a high 
enough ATAR, what you can then do is complete 
the diploma of Tertiary Studies at Monash 
University in Arts, Business, Education, 
Information Technology, Nursing, Science or 
Media Arts. See pages 305, 316, 324, 328, 343, 
347 of VTAC guide. Consider studying a related 
degree with a lower ATAR.  You can then transfer 
(if you do well) to your desired degree later. 

 Start with a TAFE course in a related field. 

Two years at TAFE often equals one year 

at University. 

 Consider all country/rural campuses. 

Website of the Fortnight 
Looking for an apprenticeship or traineeship? 
Then group training may be able to help.  See 
www.grouptraining.com.au . 
 
Thinking of becoming an Aquarist – 
Melbourne. Aquarium run an information 
hands on day for students interested in 
marine sciences.  Cost $70.00 
Information/bookings – 
www.melbournequarium.com.au . 
 
Happy reading 
Mrs Morton 
 
Secondary Homework 
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Mon 
13 Sept 

 Year 7/8 Maths Mate 

 Year 7/8 English Spelling Homework 

 Year 9 Maths Homework Sheet 

 Year 9 English Spelling Homework 

 Year 10 Maths Mate  

Tue 
14 Sept 

 

Wed 
15 Sept 

 Year 9 Maths Mate 

Thur 
16 Sept 

 Year 9 – English 

Fri 
17 Sept 

 Year 7/8 English 

 Diary Check All Students 

W
e

e
k
 1

0
 

Mon  
20 Sept 

 Year 7/8 Maths Mate 

 Year 7/8 English Spelling Homework 

 Year 9 Maths Homework Sheet 

 Year 9 English Spelling Homework 

 Year 10 Maths Mate 

Tue 
21 Sept 

 

Wed 
22 Sept 

 Year 9 Maths Mate 

Thurs  
23 Sept 

 Year 12 Trial 

 Year 9 - English 

Fri 
24 Sept 

 Year 7/8 English 

 Diary Check All Students 

 
 
 

http://www.grouptraining.com.au/
http://www.melbournequarium.com.au/
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VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 2010 
 
The New South Wales Government provides much of 
the necessary equipment and materials for the efficient 
running of the school.  However, to keep up to date 
with the latest textbooks and to supply materials for 
such subjects as technics, craft and food technology, 
parents are asked to make a voluntary contribution.  
These are reviewed each year and kept to an absolute 
minimum, and are payable at the beginning of each 
school year. 
These contributions are important in ensuring that we 
can optimize learning opportunities for students.  Your 
cooperation in this regard is greatly appreciated. 
 

Current voluntary 
contributions 

Infants and 
Primary 

$32.00 

Years 7 + 8 $74.00 

Years 9 + 10 $40.00 

Years 11 + 12 $45.00 

Design and 
Technology/Technics: 

Year 9 + 10 
$25.00 plus 
materials 

Year 11 + 12 
$25.00 plus 
materials 

Design and 
Technology Food: 

Year 9 + 10 
elective 

$50.00 

Information, Software 
& Technology 

Year 9 + 10 
elective 

$10.00 

Visual Art 
Year 9 + 10 
elective 

$10.00 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tooleybuc Central School Uniforms 
 

TCS dark green bucket school hats are 
available for purchase from the front office for 
$10 
 
Tops 

Primary: Dark green polo shirt (TCS) 

Jumper (TCS) 

Girl‟s summer culottes/green check 
dress 

Secondary: Green/yellow polo shirt (TCS) 

Rugby Jumper (TCS) 

 
Pants 

Primary &  
Secondary Boys 

Grey School Pants/ grey Max Dax 
 

Primary Girls Green school pants 

Secondary Girls Black school pants 

 
Sport 

Primary & 
Secondary 

Yellow polo shirt 

Green basketball shorts 
Green tracksuit pants 

Sneakers 

 
Shoes 

Primary &  
Secondary Boys 
& Girls 

Black Leather Shoes 
 

 

Stockists of School Uniform 
 
Outdoors First 
Garments will need to be ordered so they can be 
embroidered, however they are a very reasonable 
price and the turn around is very quick.  

Clark’s Gift Salon 

183 Campbell Street, Swan Hill – Phone 50321616 
 
  

STUDENT ASSISTANCE SCHEME 
APPLICATION FOR SUPPORT 

 

If you would like an application for support 
please contact the school. 
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Canteen Menu 2010 

Term 3 

Lunch        (all hot food must be ordered) 

Pie      $2.80 

 
Sausage Roll     $2.00  
 
Party Pie     $0.90 
 
Mini Pizza     $2.00 
(Ham & Pineapple or Ham & Cheese) 
 
Chicken Nuggets    $0.50 
 
Tomato Sauce     $0.20 

Snacks      (do not include in lunch order, 

students to purchase at lunch time) 

Muffins (Double Choc)   $1.60 

 
Bulla Frozen Yogurt    $1.60 
(Apricot, Strawberry and Fruit Salad) 
 
Chips      $1.00 
(Honey Soy) 
 
Raspberry Twists    $0.20 

Drinks     
Big M      $1.80 
(Chocolate, Strawberry & Iced Coffee) 
  
Playwater     $2.00 
(purple, orange, green, red) 
 
Prima      $1.20 
(apple/blackcurrant and tropical) 
 
Lunch orders are to be written on a paper bag 
including students name and year (with money 
inside). Orders are then to be taken to front office 
by students or sent with the rolls. 
 

Please remember to include only hot food and 
drinks on student’s lunch orders. All snacks are to 

be purchased from the canteen at lunchtime.  

 
Please note Raspberry Twists are now .20c each 

Canteen Roster – Term 3 
 
3rd September 
 Kaylene Gleeson & Michelle Lightbody 
 50302494 50305663 
 
10th September 
 Sue Domaille &  Melissa Thompson 
 0305042 50305341 
 
17th September 
 Tracey Domaille & Sharon Rogers 
 50305382 
 
24th September 
 Robyn Lockhart & Larissa Andrews 
 50305199 50302006 
 

 
If you are unable to do duty on your rostered 
day please contact someone else on the 
roster and arrange a swap. 
 

Canteen duty is from 
10:30 am until 2.30pm. 

 

 

KIDS ART Workshops  

@ the Gallery! 

 
Making Art with Local Artists  
(for 6-12 year olds) 
Tuesdays 21st & 28th Sept 
Thursdays 23rd & 30th Sept 
10 am to 12 noon $8.50 per child 
all materials & snack supplied 
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A CHANCE TO PURSUE 
FURTHER STUDIES 
 
Students in need of 
financial support to attend 

TAFE or University next year are encouraged to 
apply to Chances for Children in the current funding 
round. 
 
To qualify for assistance, Project Worker, Fiona 
Mertz said “Students need to demonstrate that they 
have the potential to perform well in their chosen 
field and be able to show that their families would 
not otherwise be able to afford the costs associated 
with this.” 
 
Mrs Mertz said “Chances make up the gap in funds 
needed to make a young person‟s dream come 
true.” 
 
Chances for Children assist young people with 
funds to ensure that they have the opportunity to 
fulfil their educational, sporting or musical 
potentials. 
 
The current round of funding is open until Friday 8th 
October, 2010. 
 
Applications are available through your School.  
 
For further information about Chances for Children, 
contact Fiona Mertz at Mallee Family Care on 
50324479. 
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National Child Protection week 2010 Sunday 5-

Saturday 11 September  

 

‘When we know 33,000 children are abused each year, 

it’s everyone’s business.’ 

For information on National Child Protection Week go 

to the Napcan website www.napcan.org.au  

 

Also watch ABC1TV on Thursday 9
th
 September at 

9.30pm for a very important program. Kids at Risk will 

feature the screening of a short film, Polly and Me, 

followed by a live studio discussion. Polly and Me 

depicts the life of an eight year old child who could be 

living in your street.  Its purpose is to help break down 

the wall of silence about child abuse and neglect in 21
st
 

century Australia. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PIANGIL PRIMARY 
SCHOOL  

MARKET DAY 
 

Sunday 24th of October 
1.00pm – 4.00pm 

 

STALL HOLDERS 
WANTED 

 

$5.00 per site plus a donation for the 
school raffle. 

 

Book your site prior to Friday 27th of 
August to be included in advertising 

material. 
 

Please ring the school on 03 5030 
5466  

or Juanita on 03 5038 8255  
for bookings or further details. 

 

 
EXPERIENCE ANOTHER CULTURE     

BRING HOME A BROTHER OR A SISTER 
 

In January 2011, students aged 15 – 18 years, 

from over 20 countries will be arriving in Australia 

to study at local schools for 2-10 months.  

Opportunities exist to act as a host family in a 

volunteer/unpaid capacity.  Hosting can be on a 

temporary, short or long term basis.   
 

Host families help provide our students with the 

chance to study and experience life in Australia.  

This is a great way to learn about another country 

and culture, establish a lifelong link to a family in 

another country and contribute to international 

goodwill.  If your family can offer a friendly, 

supportive and caring home environment, contact 

us today.   
 

To learn more about this opportunity call Student 

Exchange Australia New Zealand on 1300 135 331 

or visit our website. http://studentexchange.org.au/ 

 

PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE – KORALEIGH 
 
North West Irrigation Systems wishes to advise 
it intends to close the following roads at 
Koraleigh for the purposes of constructing a 
pipeline for the Bungunyah-Koraleigh Irrigation 
Trust. 
 

 Eagles Lane between Koraleigh Rd & Lake 

View Rd from the 27th September to 6th 

October 2010 

 Tolls Lane between Koraleigh Rd & Cox‟s 

Rd from 6th October to 15th October 2010. 

Detours and traffic instructions will apply 
during this period.  Details are available by 
contacting Geoff Schuler of North West 
Irrigation Systems on 0427 236921 
 

 

‘000’ 
If you have an emergency and need to call an 

ambulance and live in the Tooleybuc area, when 
asked 

‘Police, Fire, Ambulance’ 
Respond, 

‘Bendigo Ambulance’ 
This will minimise confusion as to where the 

ambulance will originate from and ensure a quick 
response. 

 

http://www.napcan.org.au/
http://studentexchange.org.au/info-evenings/
http://www.napcan.org.au/campaigns/child-protection-week
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TOOLEYBUC GARAGE 
Roadworthy 

Spare parts Insurance 
Repairs  fuel 

Recommended service 
 

PH 50305459 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

CALENDAR 2009 TERM 
3 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

"Old Tooleybuc  
Doll Cottage” 

Open 10 am daily 
53 Cadell St   

Tooleybuc 
 

A delightful display of over 
400 beautiful dolls that is sure 
to put a smile on your face. 
 
FEE.  
A gold coin donation, 
Proceeds donated to the local school 
for gardens and outdoor furniture. 

  
 

 
 

TOOLEYBUC COMMUNITY 
HEALTH CENTRE 

 

Now open Mon-Fri 9.00am-4.00pm  
                            

CLINIC HOURS ARE:  
9.00-10.00am & 1.00-3.30pm  
 

EARLY CHILDHOOD CLINIC: 
Mondays-Wednesdays -1.00-3.30pm 
 

IMMUNISATIONS CLINIC:  
(appointment necessary)        Tues 21 Sept 
SwineFlu also avail ring for appoint 
For Children 0-6       Once per Month 
 

DIETITIAN CLINIC:  Tues 28 Sept 
 

MENTAL HEALTH: 4
th
 Tue of Month 

Names being taken for list    28 Sept 
Visiting once per month or contact 
ACCESSLINE (1800 800 944)   
 

WOMEN’S HEALTH SERVICE:  
Names being taken for list 
Every 2

nd
 Month       Wed 15

th
 Sept 

 

Podiatrist        Fri 1
st
 Oct 

Appointment phone: 50339390      
 

In an emergency contact your G.P. 
Manangatang- 50351215 
Balranald- 50201055 
Nyah West- 50302456 
Swan Hill- 50331711 
Or call „000‟ 

DOCTOR AT 

TOOLEYBUC 
Dr. Irina Kudriavceva 

Tooleybuc Medical Centre, 
Unit 2, 76 Cadell Street, Tooleybuc 

every Wednesday. 
 

Appointments can be made by 
telephoning the Tooleybuc Medical 

Centre, 50305053,  
on Wednesdays or contacting the 
Manangatang Surgery, 50351215 

other weekdays. 

CRAIG DOMAILLE 
PLUMBING 

 
For Honest Reliable Service call 

Craig on 50305382 
50305594 Fax

 
NOW AVAILABLE 

1.8 Tonne Mini Excavator 
Septic Tank Cleaning/Installation 

Hot & Cold Water Installation 
Gas Works 

Roofing 
Gas & Wood Heater Installation 

Ducted Air Conditioner 
Services/Installation 

Agent for Lowara Pumps 
 

Free no obligation quotes 
Plumbing since 1985 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remedial Massage 

& Manipulation 

Reflexology Reiki Master 

Jenny Arblaster  
Wood Wood Vic 

 
Ph: 03 50305125   0428 305126 

 NYAH DISTRICT GOLF CLUB 

Golf Club House can be hired for 

MEETINGS PARTIES 

WEDDINGS etc 

Inquiries Phone 50302087 

WANTED  
The Wakool Shire Home and 

Community Care (HACC) 
are in need of volunteer drivers in 

the Tooleybuc, Goodnight and 
Koraleigh areas. 

 
M e n  o r  W o m e n .  Y o u n g  o r  

O l d !  
 

Tooleybuc HACC Outreach Coordinator 50 305 252 

"Helping others to keep small communities 

strong." 

 

Tooleybuc and District 

Carpet Cleaning Service 

                                      

For domestic and commercial 
steam cleaning at competitive rates. 

 
Ring Alan McNish on 03 50305401 

for a free, no-obligation quote. 

 

Weekly on Fridays 
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CALENDAR 

TERM 3 September 

 
 

WEEK Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

9 

12  13  

 

14  

Vicky Lowry – 2 

lessons Art 

Group. 2 lessons 

Yr5/6. 2 lessons 

Yr 7/8 Art 

Three Way 

Interview RSVP 

due 

 

15  

SRC - Footy 

Colours Toasted 

Sandwiches 

$2.00,  

soft drink $2.00 

Paddle Pops 

$2.00 

16  

Speech 

pathologist 

 

Stu Holt - Band 

 

17  

Formal RSVP due 

18  

10 

19  20  

 

Year 11 Yearly 

Exams 

Whole School 

Assembly 

 

 

21  

 

Injections Yr 7 + 

10 

 

Three Way 

Interviews 

 

22  

Westside Story – 

Melbourne 

Secondary 

23  

 

Year 10 Formal 

 

24  

 

Year 12 last day 

Year 12 Reports 

out 

 

 End of Term 3 
 

 

25  

 

26  27  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

28  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

29  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

30  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

1  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

2  

 Spring 
Holidays 

 

 

 

3  

 Spring 
Holidays 

 

 

4  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

5  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

6  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

7  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

8  

 Spring Holidays 
 

 

9  

1 

10  11  

 Start of Term 4 
 

 

 Term 4 begins for 
school staff and 

students 

  

12  

 

13  

 

14  

HSC Begins 

Agriculture Paper 

1  

1:55 to 4:00 pm 

Paper 2  

4:10 pm -5:15 

pm 

 

15  

HSC English 

Paper 1 

9:20 – 11:30 am 

16  

2 

17  18  

Canberra 

Excursion 5&6 

 

HSC English 

Paper 2 

9:25 – 11:30 am 

 

HSC D & T  

12:40 – 2:15 pm 

 

19  

Canberra 

Excursion 5&6 

 

HSC VET 

Hospitality 

9:25 – 11:30 am 

 

HSC VET Prim 

Ind 

1:55 – 4:00 pm 

20  

Canberra 

Excursion 5&6 

 

HSC Mod History 

9:25am – 12:30 

pm 

 

HSC PDHPE 

1:55 – 5:00 pm 

21 
Canberra 

Excursion 5&6 

 

HSC Gen 

Mathematics 

9:25 am – 12 

noon  

22  

Canberra 

Excursion 5&6 

 

Year 11 Reports 

Out 

 

Bridge 

23  

 

The Bridge will be published each fortnight on a Friday.  All items for the Bridge must be submitted by the 
Tuesday prior by email, fax or in person 

  

http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=12/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=13/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=14/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=15/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=16/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=17/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=18/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=19/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=20/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=21/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=22/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=23/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=24/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=24/09/2010&#eventA93C30BC-DE3A-47A4-A11EDCCE5AA4743E
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=24/09/2010&#eventA93C30BC-DE3A-47A4-A11EDCCE5AA4743E
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=24/09/2010&#eventA93C30BC-DE3A-47A4-A11EDCCE5AA4743E
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=25/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=26/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=27/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=27/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=27/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=27/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=28/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=28/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=28/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=28/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=29/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=29/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=29/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=29/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=30/09/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=30/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=30/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=30/09/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=1/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=1/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=1/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=1/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=2/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=2/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=2/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=2/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=2/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=3/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=3/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=3/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=3/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=3/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=4/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=4/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=4/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=4/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=5/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=5/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=5/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=5/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=6/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=6/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=6/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=6/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=7/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=7/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=7/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=7/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=8/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=8/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=8/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=8/10/2010&#eventBE3AFCE5-E907-4493-AAA5068C15658ADF
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=9/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=10/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=11/10/2010
http://www.schools.nsw.edu.au/calendar/?do=setViewPeriod&viewType=dayView&date=11/10/2010&#eventC6BC3A6D-441B-4083-AE00F38F8CAD043F
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Term 3 – Week 8                                                                                               Friday, 10

th
 September 2010 
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Tooleybuc Central School 
Bus Variation to Routine 
 
My child/children 
_____________________________ will not be 
travelling on the  
    
bus on __________________________. 
  (Date) 
 

 I will be collecting them 
 
 They will be travelling on 

_____________________bus.  
 
 Other (Please explain) 

:______________________________ 
 
Note: Some buses do not allow other students to 
travel on their buses.  Please contact the bus driver 
to ensure approval. 
 
Parent 
Signature:___________________________ 
 
Date:_____________ 
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